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Mot hers Day St all

A very special thank you to our P and F for their tireless work in preparing the 

Mother?s Day stall. The variety of gifts presented will make shopping easier for 

the children. I am sure all mothers, grandmothers, and carers will enjoy 

receiving these special loving surprises. Details of stall are as follows:

Date/s:  Thursday 11th May. (Week 3) 

There will be an opportunity for those students who are absent from school on 

May 11th and have paid for tokens via the QKR app, to purchase gifts on Friday 

May 12th.

Cost - All items are $7. Tokens to be purchased on the QKR app.

Own Carry bag needed - Please ensure that your child has their own reusable 

bag as bags are no longer available.

Help is needed t o run t he Mot her 's Day st all on Thursday t he 11t h and 

12t h of  May. If you are available please email:  samps.pf@gmail.com

Dear  St  Andrew ?s com m unit y, 

We are looking forward to another busy and rewarding term. Students have 

returned from the Easter break with a replenished enthusiasm for learning.

We welcome all new families to the St Andrew?s community.

On Sunday 14 May, we celebrate all mothers and mother figures- those who 

have lived, those living and those yet to be. To all our mothers, grandmothers, 

and carers we wish you a wonderful Mother?s Day.



Happy Mother?s Day

Beat it udes for  Mot hers 

Blessed are the mothers who did without for us?

They will be rewarded.

Blessed are the mothers who lost sleep when we were sick?

They will rest.

Blessed are the mothers who taught us how to pray?

They will share God?s kingdom.

Blessed are the mothers who comforted us?

They will be comforted.

Blessed are the mothers who taught us right from wrong?

They will know justice.

Blessed are the mothers who showed us the Christian life by example?

They will live forever.

Blessed are the mothers who shared with us the meaning of peace?

They will know peace.

Blessed are the mothers who taught us the importance of loving God and 

each other?

They will see God.

All mums, grandmothers, and carers are invited to our                                          

Mother?s Day Liturgy on Friday 12 May at 9.15am

 in the school hall. 

This will be followed by our Week 3 assembly awards.

Enjoy your  week.

Kim  McDonald (Act ing Pr incipal)



East er  Raf f le Winners

Thank you to all the families who bought Easter Raffle tickets.                        

Our Easter Raffle was again very successful.

A huge thank you to the P and F who organised and                                 

prepared all the amazing prizes. Congratulations to all our winners.

1. Nancy  - Giovana 3B

2. Jaxson Su - Emily Su 3B

3. Jegan Anjali 3B

4. Luis Ilagan -    Luis 4B

5. Kelly -  Georgia M 3B

6. Alex -  Georgia KY

7. Nardin -  Helena 1R

8. Ann -  Gabrielle 2Y

9. M Swim - Paul 5B

10. Jeffrey -  Vyonna 4Y

11. Gabriel -  Gabriel P 6G

12. Andrew -  Isaac 1Y

13. Jessie - Geet KB

14. Mary -  Vyonna 4Y

15. Sophia -  Sophia D 3Y

16. James D -  Sophia D 3Y

Congrat ulat ions 

Ava Zir i l l i  of  3 Yellow !

Ava's artwork won 1st place in the 

St Andrews canteen Easter 

Decoration Competition. As a result, 

every student in Ava's class was 

rewarded with a Fruity Ice.                                            

Well done to Ava and thank you to 

all students who submitted an 

artwork.



Wint er  Uniform s

Thank you to parents for presenting children so well in their school uniforms. 

Just a reminder, in Term 2 all students are required to wear their winter 

uniforms- including ties. There is a 2 week change over period which finishes 

on the 10th of May.

Oz Fashions are accepting Back to School Vouchers for uniform purchases.         
Please see instructions below to redeem your vouchers:
 

Vouchers cannot  be used on t he QKR app as it  does not  accept  t hem .

All vouchers need t o be present ed at  Oz Fashions in Granvil le at  t im e of  pick  
up.

Any extra payment after the vouchers will be made at time of pick up.

1. Please email me to (elle@ozfashions.com.au) the whole order that you require 
and size (screenshot of the order on the app would be great. Please do not 
checkout as we cannot refund any orders for the use of vouchers). 

2. No delivery can be made for the use of vouchers. 
3. Please confirm how many vouchers you will be using, and I will let you know 

when it is ready for pick up from Oz Fashions in Granville.
4. PLEASE NOTE:  Oz Fashions in Granville does not stock your uniforms in store, 

it is only a pickup point after the email request has been sent.

Beanie Orders

Thank you to the families who have placed a Beanie 

order. If you would like to purchase a school beanie, 

please make a payment of $14.00 via the QKR app.     

Once we have received your payment, the beanie will be 

sent home with your child. Please make sure you have 

checked that the details on the QKR app are correct to 

avoid a delay in delivery.

Children will still need to wear their school hat during recess 
and lunch to protect them from UV rays.



Enrolm ent s for  2024

We are currently taking applications for enrolment for 2024 for K -6.  Please 
come to the office to collect an enrolment package.

 

Enjoy your week

Kim  McDonald

Assist ant  Pr incipal

Building Child Safe Com m unit ies

As part of CSPD?s strategy to build child safe communities, our People & 
Culture - Safeguarding team is providing a monthly focus on the 10 Child 
Safe Standards. Please read the information in the attached flyers.

School Fees    

School Fees have now been issued and the due date for Instalment 2 is 
31/05/2023. Please contact Reshma Kerai on 02 8869 6700 if you have not 
received your statement in the post by the end of this week.

2023 ACARA It em  Tr ial Test

Our school has been selected to participate in the ACARA Item Trial Test for 

Literacy and Numeracy. The data from the test will provide valuable 

information for the inclusion of questions in future NAPLAN tests. Please 

read the attached flyer for further information.

St at ions of  t he Cross   

A truly reverent and sacred occasion. The children participated prayerfully 

and reflectively. It was great to see so many parents and grandparents join us 

and be part of the reflection.

Special thanks to Mrs Whiticker and Miss Anderson who organised and 

guided children in the re-enactment, highlighting our response to the 

message of each Station. 

Car  Park  Safet y

Please encourage children to enter the school grounds through a pedestrian 
pathway and entry gate. There have been an alarming amount of children 
entering through the driveways putting themselves at risk of being seriously 
injured.



Musical Equipm ent

It was so exciting to return this term to see musical instruments on the 

playground. Children are thoroughly enjoying composing and moving to 

different sounds.

A huge thank you to the P and F who, through their fundraising efforts, were 

able to raise sufficient funds for their purchase. Thanks also to Mr Haynes who 

coordinated the purchase.



SPORTS and COM M UNITY NEWS
MacKil lop Sw im m ing Carnival

Congratulations to our relay team who competed at the MacKillop 

Swimming Carnival last term.  The boys fought a hard race and did so 

well. They all swam personal best times, and overall as a team they 

swam just over 4 seconds faster . They placed 6th in their heat and 13th 

overall. What an amazing journey.  We are all so proud of you.

Diocesan Cross Count ry

Forty-six children from our school will be competing in the Diocesan Cross 

Country on the 10th of May at the International Raceway, Eastern Creek. We 

wish them all the very best.
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Student of the Week
Term 1 Weeks 10/11

TERM 1 WEEK 10 TERM 1 WEEK 11 TERM 1 WEEK 10 TERM 1 WEEK 11

KB Jesse Chacon Name withheld 3G Abigail Ayden-Lees Agampreet Dhaliwal

KG Quinn Sunderland Emma Cheung 3R Adam Dalzell Joshua Sun

KR Rylan See Phoebe Petersen 3Y Kishan Kanbi Walker Banas

KY Selina Byrne Abella Kaitlynn Culili 4B Lucia 
Ballena-Gomez

Ayra Chhabra

1B Nimrat Sanghera Aayan Dahal 4G Samuel Brougham Kadijatu Fornah

1G Oliver Farag Tejbir Bhalla 4R Aashi Hedpara Aryan Patel

1R David Yang Max Layoun 4Y Kush Ralhan Keon Serna

1Y Edison Briggs Divansh Chand 5B Liam Borg Cianna Bezzina

2B Ariya Addis Manya Panuganti 5G Ruby Gater Sylvia Kunwar

2G Edlyn Lawson Taajpreet Dhunna 5R Agam Dhillon Anshika Sharma

2R Eleya Abboud Julmar Nocon 6B Gabreilla Shakir Christian Issa

2Y Nimarveer Rai Disha Hirani 6G Luca  Bagaric Erin  Ankrett

3B Georgia Mataupu Jacinta Hilal 6R Alex Kearns Auristo Husada



Student of the Week
Term 2 

WEEK 1  WEEK 1

KB Alexis Ghabache 3G Blake Petersen

KG Sahana Chawla 3R Hannah Nirmal

KR Zephyr Powell 3Y Walker Banas

KY Chloe Jhiang 4B Ekamveer Singh

1B Shanaya Dhanwal 4G Isaac Issa

1G Shaivi Sapkale 4R Cynthia Oo

1R Arjun Davuluri 4Y Vyonna Lobrigas

1Y Azaliya Greenbank 5B Kristen Luong

2B Alina Sharma 5G Dominic Russo

2G Anya Gupte 5R Elaina Kirkham

2R Amarlie CallaghanOdindo 6B Poppy Anderson

2Y Marius Agresta 6G Jamia Zapanta

3B Jacob Hanson 6R Mark Hourigan









Mrs Taylor 's Book  Shop

Our  2nd hand book  shop

is look ing for  donat ions

of  children's books.

If  you have any children's books

in good condit ion,

which you no longer  require,

we would love t o share t hem

wit h t he children.

 You can leave t hem  at  t he 
school of f ice 

for  Mrs Taylor .

Thank you for  your  
generosit y.
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